These are the minutes from the November 4 2019, public hearing of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mrs. Gabrielle Mahoney – Chair, Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Ms. Delshaune Flipp – Board Member, Mr. Will Barrett – Asst. Health Agent

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty motioned to open the public hearing at 6:00 p.m., Ms. Flipp seconded, all in favor.

The Hanover Board of Health held a public hearing regarding the ban of flavored tobacco and vape products; attached please find the list of guests at the public hearing. The Board agreed to not make a motion to adopt any of these regulations at this time due to ongoing progress with these regulations at the State level. The Board will be accepting written correspondence in regard to the ban until the end of the day on November 11<sup>th</sup> 2019.

Mrs. Mahoney moved to adjourn the public hearing, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Public Hearing adjourned at 6:46 p.m.

- DATE RECEIVED -

BOARD OF HEALTH